

## Coates Primary School



Coates Primary School The Fold Coates Peterborough Cambs PE7 2BP

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher

Tel: 01733 840527 Fax: 01733 840322

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk

Website:

www.coatesprimaryschool.info

12th February 2020

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

On Thursday 5th March we will be celebrating World Book Day. This year we have been having a big focus on vocabulary; within Mrs Wordsmith sessions, the books we are reading and also within our writing. For a voluntary donation of £1, we would like the children to come to school dressed as their favourite word. Any money raised will be spent on developing our reading provision at school. Examples of outfits for different words:

sparkly



Mosson



galaxy



mesmerizing



We will be running a book exchange during the day. Children who bring in a book to donate, will be given a raffle ticket which they can exchange for another donated book. Please ensure all donations are of a suitable condition which will enable other children to enjoy them. These books will be collected from the children's classes during the morning of World Book Day.

At the end of the day your child will be given a fl book token which they can exchange for a fl book, or use towards the purchase of any book (from participating retailers). Make sure you take your voucher to a participating retailer as soon as possible to void disappointment.

The range of £1 books available this year are shown below:



























There are a couple of competitions taking place which your child can enter:

- I. Any child who has a school dinner on World Book Day will be in with the chance of winning a prize if they find a wonderful word on the bottom of their plate.
- 2. Children are to find the quotes around the school grounds and try and work out which story they belong to. Posters will be placed around the school grounds so children can take part in the hunt with their parents either before or after school on the 2<sup>nd</sup>, 3<sup>rd</sup>, 4<sup>th</sup> and 5<sup>th</sup> March. If you would like to take part then please collect an answer sheet from the office from the 2<sup>nd</sup> March. Any completed entries need to be handed in by the end of the day/ hunt on the 5<sup>th</sup> March. Winners will be drawn in the good work assembly on Friday.

Thank you in advance for your generous donations. We look forward to having lots of fun celebrating reading at Coates Primary School.

Many thanks,

Mrs A Saberton-Kitch Deputy Head





